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Technical Bulletin

UPCOMING GLUING CHANGES TO THE
SUPERFLOW 360 COLOR MATCH DRAIN

The purpose of this bulletin is to provide advance notice to all customers that sell and install or have sub-contractors install
the Color-Match S.F. 360 drain. In the coming days there will be a change to the sump of this drain.

Previously the sump was molded out of ABS. This required the use of a
transitional glue (ABS to PVC). The coming change from an ABS sump to a
PVC sump will require a switch to a PVC to PVC glue.

Since the supply chain still has and will have the current ABS sumps until supplies are sold out it is important that all
plumbers are instructed to look for the attached label indicating the presence of a PVC sump, on a given drain.

Eventually all drains will be PVC, but it will take some time.
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